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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

What a beautiful three days we have had with your children! 
We are so blessed to be in school, following all required safety 
procedures. Your children are so happy and excited to be 
here. Thank you for your support as we navigate this school 
year, and thank you for trusting us with your children.  
 

This weekend in our Sunday Gospel, we hear Jesus ask two 
questions to his disciples: “Who do people say that the Son of 
Man is?” and “Who do you say that I am?” Peter quickly 
responds, “You are the Christ.” As you ponder these 
questions, think also of these: “Who am I?” “How do we see 
ourselves?” “How does Jesus see us?” “How do we want 
Jesus to see us?” (taken from Living With Christ, August 2020, 
pg. 164) 
 

Reminders and updates: 

 If your child wants to have milk with lunch, please 
be sure to return your order sheet with payment. 

 If your child wants to have pizza either Tuesday, 
Friday or both, please be sure to return your 
order sheet with payment. 

 Mask wearing is going very well. Be sure to wash 
masks after your children wear them all day. It 
might also be a great idea to keep an extra mask 
at school in case it is forgotten in the morning. 

 Preschool begins on Monday. We are so excited 
to add the children to our school family. 

 All necessary paperwork is due Monday if not 
already submitted. Thank you.  

 

We are hoping to find a few activities for students to do during 
recess, since we are keeping each class (cohort) in their own 
area. Would anyone have cornhole or another type of outdoor 
yard game available?  
 

We are still in the process of getting our music, technology and 
Spanish classes scheduled. Please be patient with that, as 
much of the planning is beyond our control.  
 

Students in grades 5 - 8 will attend Mass on Wednesdays at 
9:00 a.m. until September 2, when the time will change to 8:00 
a.m. Kindergarten children through fourth graders will attend 
Mass on Fridays at 1:00 p.m. Parents, you are most welcome 
to join us for Mass. If attending, and you wish to sit with your 
child, please be there 10 minutes before Mass, so we know 
you are there.  
 

We welcome Lisa Wright to our after school care program. She 
has two children at St. Charles and has assisted Mrs. Albert in 
preschool in the past. We are thankful for her desire to be a 
part of our St. Charles staff. 
 

Please remember to complete the health screening sheets 
daily. We are doing great with them. Thank you for your 
making this a morning priority.  
 

 

Upcoming Events 

AUGUST 
18 Our first Pizza Tuesday! 
21 Pizza 
25 Pizza 
28 Pizza 
SEPTEMBER 
1 Pizza 
4 & 7 No school for Labor Day holiday 
7 Happy Labor Day!!! 
11 Pizza 
15 Pizza 
18 Pizza 
22 Pizza 
22 First Day of Fall!  
25 Pizza 
29 Pizza 
OCTOBER 
12 Columbus Day 
15 & 16 No School - Professional Development 
19 Virtus Training for parents & volunteers 
21 Picture Day 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Scrip 
 

Scrip is available for purchase in the 
school office.  

What is Scrip? You simply use a gift 
card to pay for your purchases, and a 
percentage is returned to the school 

and your account to use for tuition next 
year. You can contact Jen Saur at (616) 

232-5293 or 
adamandjensaur@yahoo.com, 

and Jen can get you signed up to do 
Scrip online! 

www.shopwithscrip.com 

 
 

 
Although our social events will look 

different this year, PTO still wants to have 
fun days for students to look forward to.  
We are looking for a few parents in each 

classroom to help coordinate 
food/supplies for these occasions.  This 

involves making a few phone calls to 
other parents to organize a special day a 

few times a year. 
Please contact Vickie Lyon at (616) 835-

6185 or vickalynn36@hotmail.com  
  
  

 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, August 22, 5:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, August 23, 8:00 AM (SM)  
 
Sunday, August 23, 9:00 AM (SC) 
 
Sunday, August 23, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
 
August      24    9:00 AM (SC) 
August      25 6:30 PM (SJ) 
August      26 9:00 AM (SC)  
August      27 9:00 AM (SJ) 
August      28 1:00 PM (SC)     
 

Please come and join us. And don’t forget to 

sign up for weekend Masses.  Look for the link 

of the parish website. 

 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Warrior 52 drawing 
this week was:  
Mark Emmons 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 

Virtue Corner 

 

This week, we discussed 

Kindness. Students have 

been asked to show 

kindness in different ways. 
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